
SUBMISSION 60 
 

 

From: Malcolm Binns 

 

Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2010 Federal Election. 

 

I am an Australian citizen living in Hong Kong SAR 

 

I have been living outside Australia since 2001. 

 

I am not currently on the Commonwealth electoral roll as i was struck off and unable to re-

apply. 

 

My experiences with the Australian federal electoral system while offshore are as follows: 

 

I want to be a part of the democratic process in my home country where i pay taxes and will 

return to live at some pint in the future. It is my country, let me have a say. 

 

Best Regards.  

 


